
 

RECALL ALERT 

FreshRealm Recall: October 7, 2025  

At HelloFresh, the safety of our customers and the quality of our meals is our highest priority.  

Due to the potential presence of Listeria monocytogenes in spinach used by our third-party supplier, 
FreshRealm, a recall has been issued on two HelloFresh Ready Made Meals. (Specific information from 
the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Food Safety and Inspection Services can be found here.) 

FreshRealm is the third-party producer of HelloFresh’s Ready Made Meals. HelloFresh meal kits are 
entirely separate; they are packed and shipped from a HelloFresh facility and are not impacted by this 
issue, nor are any other brands within the HelloFresh portfolio. 
 
The only products impacted by the recall at this time are a small portion of two HelloFresh Ready 
Made Meals: HelloFresh Cheesy Pulled Pork Pepper Pasta and HelloFresh Unstuffed Peppers with 
Ground Turkey received between September 6 and October 9, 2025. 

We have directly contacted customers who may have received these meals and advised them to 
immediately discard any affected product. To date, we have received no reports of customer injuries 
relating to this product. 

We take this matter very seriously. Customers with any questions or concerns are encouraged to 
contact our Customer Care Team. 

 

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/fsis-issues-public-health-alert-ready-eat-meals-containing-spinach-may-be

